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3 April 2018 
 
 
Ayesha Harnett 
fyi- request- 7504- 44521765@requests.fyi.org.nz 

REF: OIA-3676 
 
 
Dear Ayesha 
 
Request made under the Official Information Act 1982 

 
Thank you for your email of 23 March 2018 requesting the following information under the Official 
Information Act 1982 (the Act): 

 

“I am after footage from two cameras regarding our stolen boat and car. 

 

The first footage I am after is from a camera on the corner of Willams Street and Ohoka Road 

in Kaiapoi on March 10th between 4pm and 5pm. I am after anything showing a vehicle towing 

a white and yellow boat on a silver trailer with two motors, one white one black, it is a 

possibility the vehicle towing this is a black sedan. 

 

The second footage I am after is of a black and white BMW going through the roundabout of 

Ohoka Rd and Wiliams Street in Kaiapoi on March 10th at 4.39pm. I have footage of this going 

past Super Liquor at 4.39pm (this is their security camera time so could vary a few minutes 

either side) The BMW is a white car with a black bonnet, girl, roof, boot and mirrors and is on 

all black wheels/rims.” 

 
The information to which your request relates is more closely connected with the functions of the New 
Zealand Police than with the NZ Transport Agency as cameras in this area are not operated by the 
agency. Accordingly, pursuant to section 14 of the act, I have transferred your request to the New 
Zealand Police for action. 
 
You will, therefore, receive further correspondence on your request from the New Zealand Police. The 
time limit for their response to you will be 20 working days from 3 April 2018. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Leisa Coley 

Manager 
Ministerial Services 
 


